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Reopening of Lady Young Road

28™ November, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that the
Lady Young Road will be fully reopened to wvehicular traffic from 5:00 a.m. today

(28" November, 2022.)

Further to its reopening, motorists are urged to proceed with caution along this roadway as

the area is still heavily saturated.

The Ministry apologises for any inconvenience caused during this period and thanks the

general public for their continued cooperation.




